
26/10/2019 

MR Micael Lundqvist 
- 29 Bennett Street ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
mm_fire_safety@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

As a resident of a neighboring property we have great concerns with this proposed market and 
strongly object to the proposal. 

This part of Bennett Street is already overloaded with traffic and parked vehicles on the 
weekends from the sports played in the area. During our years living here there have been 
several pets hit by cars due to lack of visibility when both sides of the street is lined with parked 
vehicles. Luckily it has not involved any kids yet.

We also consider the proposal will detrimentally affect the amenity of the area due to the noise 
that can be expected from the proposed market stands, food truck, music etc with traffic 
proposed to start arriving from as early as 7am. 

Kind regards
Micael Lundqvist 
29 Bennett Street, Curl Curl 

Sent: 26/10/2019 2:17:55 PM
Subject: Online Submission


